
 

 

 

 

 
Deaf Biblical Counseling, Inc. 
PO Box 292 
Danville, KY 40422 

 
November 28, 2023 

Dear Partner, 

I am the founder and volunteer director of the Deaf Biblical Counseling (DBC). Over the past year, DBC’s 
trained and certified counselors have handled one hundred counseling cases. All our counselors work 
diligently as volunteers, so Deaf people can receive our services at no cost. We currently have twelve 
counselors and are preparing up to a dozen more for certification.  
 
Years ago, I was a pastor who referred people to professional counselors. Then I attended an Association of 
Certified Biblical Counselors conference; the teaching there was transformational. 2 Peter 1:3 says Scripture 
has everything we need for life and godliness. This truth had a tremendous influence on my ministry. Over 
the last fifteen years of counseling, I have seen God change many lives. But I was just one counselor, so I 
started DBC and trained other counselors. I have seen God work mightily in and through our organization. 
 
I pray that you will consider making a donation to DBC. Your donation will fuel many projects, including: 

● Creating books and other resources in American Sign Language. 
● Funding further training for DBC counselors. 
● Holding conferences for Deaf people, such as our DBC24 conference next summer.  

 
Deaf people are hungry to apply God’s Word to the challenges they face. We at DBC can provide trained 
counselors to help these people, but we need a full-time staff person. 
 
I pray that you will make a donation to DBC this Giving Tuesday. May God bless you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Reverend Kevin Hamilton 
CEO & Founder of Deaf Biblical Counseling, Inc. 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 



 

 

 

 

 
I /we will support Deaf Biblical Counseling through a one-time gift of $_________. 
I/we pledge to Deaf Biblical Counseling through monthly support of $________  

 

Please make checks payable to “Deaf Biblical Counseling, Inc.” 

 

Name ____________________________________________________________________ 

Address___________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number _______________  E-mail _______________________________________ 

Signature__________________________________________________________________ 

Please mail the check and completed form to DBC, P.O. Box 292, Danville, KY 40422.  

Thank you for your support. 

Deaf Biblical Counseling is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. All donations are tax-deductible.  


